
  

DAILY BULLETIN 

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         March 6, 2015 

 

Menu 

 

Friday:  French Toast Sticks & Cottage Cheese 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Congratulations to the 7th grade Students of the Month for February: Brendon Bishop in Language 

Arts, Keaton Hill in Science, Paige McKinnery in English, Bryan Grieme in Math, and Evan Horn in 

Geography. These students were chosen based on their academic efforts, behavior, and citizenship. 

They should report to Mrs. Cox's room today at 3:00 for pictures and prizes. 

 

PARCC Testing:  Please be advised that WJHS students will be taking the computerized PARCC tests 

during three weeks in March. Test dates are class specific:  

 

*Eighth graders will test March 9,12,17,20,25  

*Seventh graders will test March 10,13,18, 23, 26  

*Sixth graders will test March 11,16, 19, 24, 27.  

 

~It is important that students get a good night’s rest during the testing window and eat a good 

breakfast before coming to school.  The school suggests that medical appointments and other 

elective absences be avoided during testing days.  Students who are absent will be required to 

make up tests which will cause them to miss important regular class periods.  Thank you for your 

cooperation~ 

 

Yeaarbook Group Pics Rescheduled:   Next Tuesday, March 10, the photographers will be taking 

some yearbook group pics.  They’ll start at 2:00 p.m.  Schedule is below: 

2:00-Scholastic Bowl 

2:10-Drama Club(s) 

2:15-Art Club 

2:30-Beta Club 

2:45-Boppin Bee Bees 

2:55-6, 7, & 8 grade VB teams  

 

Graduation Gown Hand Outs:  The grad gowns are in!  They will be handed out the week of March 30 

to those 8
th
 graders who’ve paid all fees.  Letters were sent home on February 1 to those students who 

still owe graduation and book fees.  Just a reminder to get these fees paid so we can give you your 

gowns!!! 

 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed.  

 

 



  

Fine Arts News 
 

WVMB:  Come join the Williamsville Vocal Music Boosters!  WVMB will meet on Monday, March 9th at 

6:30 p.m. in the high school teachers’ lounge.  All choral parents are welcome to attend.  Hope to see you 

there! 

 

Sports News 

 
Girls Track:  JH Girls track will not practice today.  

 

To All Jr. High Boys:  The high school baseball team will have its annual spring break baseball camp on 

April 6th.   Forms are available in the office or you can pick one up from Coach Buttry.  Deadline to sign 

up is next Friday, March 13. 

 

High School VB:  Any girl interested in playing volleyball as a freshmen at WHS, please see Coach 

Heaps for information. All information and money needs to be turned into Coach Heaps by Friday, March 

13th. NO Exceptions. - Coach Carlson 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


